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Dear Margaret, Liz,
 
Hope you had a great weekend. 
 

In addition to the staff questions that I sent on September 16th, please add the following question to
your response:
_________________________________________________________________________________
____
 
Staff-10
 
Preamble: The 2021 CDM Guidelines (section 8) require distributors filing an application
for 2023 rates to seek disposition of all outstanding LRAMVA balances related to previously
established thresholds, including approval of LRAM-eligible amounts in future years (arising
from persisting savings) until a distributor’s next rebasing application, unless a distributor
does not have complete information on eligible savings.
 
Question:

a. Please confirm that KWHI will not be seeking to dispose of any balance in the
LRAMVA due to LRAM-eligible CDM activities funded by the IESO through the
Conservation First Framework or Interim Framework in a future year’s application.
a. If not confirmed, please explain why a request for disposition was not submitted
as part of this application.
b. If confirmed, please also confirm that KWHI has verified that, relative to the 
LRAMVA threshold (if any) established in KWHI’s most recent rebasing application,
the balance in the LRAMVA, and any prospective LRAM-eligible amounts until the
next rebasing, are either zero or a debit (i.e., not a credit that would need to be
refunded to customers).

_________________________________________________________________________________
____
 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thank you.
 
Narisa
 
Narisa Jotiban
Advisor, Electricity Distribution - Major Rate Applications & Consolidations
Applications Division
2300 Yonge Street, 24th Floor, Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
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From: Narisa Jotiban 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 4:17 PM
To: Nanninga, Margaret <mnanninga@kwhydro.ca>; Muir, Liz <lmuir@kwhydro.ca>
Cc: Tina Li <Tina.Li@oeb.ca>
Subject: Staff Questions - KWHI - 2023 IRM application EB-2022-0045
 
Dear Margaret and Liz,
 
Hope all is well.
 
Please find attached the first round of staff questions and the updated Rate Generator Model.  A few
updates have been made to the Rate Generator Model (please see staff questions).  Could you
please provide a response by the end of next week (September 23, 2022)?
 
With regards to the inflation update, we are expecting to receive the updated number around mid-
November. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Best regards,
 
Narisa
 
Narisa Jotiban
Advisor, Electricity Distribution - Major Rate Applications & Consolidations
Applications Division
2300 Yonge Street, 24th Floor, Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Phone: 416-440-7664
Email: Narisa.Jotiban@oeb.ca
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